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Celebrating punctuality 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

 
We have recently introduced a new punctuality initiative in school to encourage all of our families to recognise the 
importance of being on time every day. See below for how it is going to work:   
 

  
❖ Each class will have the word St Wilfrid displayed on an external door or window of their classroom 

(black letters). 
❖ For each day that your child’s class has 0 late marks recorded on their class register, they will receive 

a letter from the word St Wilfrid (colourful letters). 
❖ When your child’s class receives all 9 letters of the word St Wilfrid, they will receive a monetary class 

voucher and decide as a class how they wish to spend it. 
 
 
Simply put, your child’s class needs to have 9 days of 0 late marks to achieve the class voucher. The days do not have 
to be consecutive.   
  
If a pupil is absent or has an appointment at the beginning of the day that is pre agreed with the school, this will not 
impact on the late marks on the class registers.   
  
We hope you will continue to support the school in our efforts to prioritise punctuality and attendance and thank 
you for all of your hard work and support so far.   
  
Kind Regards,   
 

 
 
Mr. N. Glover 
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